
To whom it may concern 
 
Here is the request from all the international students that please consider our feelings and 
career and do not dump our life like a rubbish. We spent a lot of time here in this country and 
have got a real attachment and are used to it now. we promise that we are and we can be a 
positive contribution to the country. If the australian government is scared from paying the 
doles and free medical facilities to the unemployed people in future after granting permanent 
visa, we all can sign and promise that we don't want anything from the government. we all 
are hard working people.we just want legal right to stay, live, travel and can come back 
anytime in this country. we are not criminals. we are like australian kids too. seeking a bright 
future and serving a country is not a bad wish. we cal serve australia in a best possible way 
and can be a well contribution to it. Please consider our feelings and a career as it will be 
spoiled if the visa capping will affect. It is not fair that keeping asylum seekers here and 
sending all the skilled and educated students back. australia got huge land to live. Please 
think once how you can use us. In the last we would like you to request again not to pass the 
bill and play with hundreds of lives.   
 
kind regards, 
International students 
 
 


